
  

 

Monday 8th September 2025 

Pupil Premium 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

Each year, we write to let you know Marsden Junior School’s pupil premium offer and to 

ask families to regularly check whether their children qualify for a free school meal and 

pupil premium funding for the school. Pupil premium funding is a grant from the 

government, given to schools to help children reach their full potential, regardless of their 

background or financial situation. Each school’s fund is calculated on who: 

• Is registered for free school meals 

• Has been registered for free school meals at any point in the past six years 

• Is, or has been, in care 

• Has a parent/carer in the armed forces.  

As a school, we have used pupil premium funding for: 

• Educational provision and resources 

• Enhancing ‘experiences’ in school, such as trips and visitors 

• Academic interventions 

• Social, emotional and wellbeing interventions.  

As a parent/carer at Marsden Junior School, being in receipt of pupil premium 

funding will support you and your child with free school meals, financial support 

with school trips and experiences, reduced costs on school clubs, and uniform 

vouchers. It may also support with attending Breakfast Club and other school-based 

interventions.  

To find out if you are eligible and to apply for free school meals, visit Free school meals | 

Kirklees Council or scan the QR code below. If you would like to speak to a member of staff 

about pupil premium funding, please contact school to speak to myself or Mr Andrews.  

With best wishes,  

Mr Jamie Stuttard 

 
Executive Principal  

 
 

https://www.kirklees.gov.uk/beta/schools/free-school-meals.aspx
https://www.kirklees.gov.uk/beta/schools/free-school-meals.aspx
https://greatheightstrust.org.uk/

